
 

 
 10 April 2018  
 

 Our ref: IICSA-0002624 
 
 
Dear Mr Symonds, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Inquiry by email on 19 and 24 March. 
 
Your correspondence has been forwarded to the Inquiry’s Anglican Church investigation team 
who will review it carefully and contact you in due course if they have any queries. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Liz Long 
Head of Inquiry Network, IICSA Operations 
Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse 
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